
 

 

 

 
Dear parents and carers, 

Research has shown that reading to children can have a profoundly positive effect on how well 

they learn at school, and in life. Sharing in the pleasure and ‘emotional rollercoaster’ of a good 

book is also a great way to bond, connect and converse with your child.  

At our schools we love books and reading in all its forms. Each term we will produce a list of great 

books to read, share and enjoy with your children. The best book to choose to read to your child, 

is a book pitched slightly higher than one they might tackle independently. Humorous books, 

picture books and non-fiction books or magazines are also great to share with children and adult 

of all ages. We have also included some recommended reads for parents, and have plenty books 

in our ‘staff book share’ that you are welcome to borrow anytime.  
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Class 2 

       

      

 

Parents 

    

 And for the very brave……  

 

 

Happy Reading! 

 

From Mrs Hume  

 


